
1

Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Greg Risse <greg@rciplumbing.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 3:11 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: please help us save lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes, I urge you to please listen to the concerns of the people in opposition to the exportation of the 
lake Almanor cold water. It seams abundantly clear that there is so much at stake here with regards to 
environmental, ecologic and economic impacts. I know you have heard all of the reasons this would be such a 
bad idea and I am begging you to please not allow this questionable improvement somewhere else to damage 
this beautiful lake and the lives of the people who depend on it.     Sincerely  Mr. Greg Risse 


